
From: Academic Personnel
To: All Faculty (restricted)
Cc: Evanne ODonnell
Subject: Summer SETs
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 3:56:00 PM

Dear Faculty,
 
With online and virtual modalities of instruction continuing through the summer, and with the
agreement of CFA and the USET Chair, the suspension of paper SETS and the administration of
online SETS as outlined in the April 21, 2020 COVID-19 Evaluation Procedures will be extended
through the summer.  
 
For the timeline associated with the administration of summer online SETS, please visit the
Institutional Research SET web page.  Also, you may contact TLP directly at 530-898-6167 or via
email tlp@csuchico.edu.
 
Thank you and we hope you have an enjoyable summer.
 
Evanne
 
Evanne O’Donnell
Associate Vice Provost for Academic Personnel
104 Kendall Hall
California State University, Chico
530 898 5609

 
Confidentiality Notice: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use, or
disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If
you are the intended recipient, please do not forward this message to others without contacting the sender first. If
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